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1. The U.S. Coast Guard and the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary take data security very 

seriously.  

 

2. In order to maintain our high level of data integrity, the Auxiliary Learning 

Management System (AUXLMS [https://auxlearning.uscg.mil/) will institute a global 

password reset today, Thursday, 4 September 2014, during its scheduled maintenance 

window of 2000-2300 EDT.  

 

3. For all AUXLMS users:  

 

a. Upon your next log-in, you will be prompted to change your password. The 

new password will need to be at least 14 characters long.  

 

b. As with the initial password, the new password will be entered using the "I 

forgot my password" link on the AUXLMS log-in page.  

 

c. The AUXLMS is the hosting site for the Auxiliary's online Mandated Training 

courses, VE Workshop and ICS-210 course, among other offerings. This 

requirement will affect any Auxiliarist who wishes to take these courses online.  

 

4. A similar global password reset effort for all AUXDATA users 

(https://auxdata.uscg.gov/) is also already underway.  

 

5. As always, the Auxiliary's National Help Desk [http://help.cgaux.org/] is prepared to 

assist any members experiencing issues with their password changes.  
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